
 
September 21, 2010 

 
 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard      Via E-file at:  psc@utah.gov & 
Commission Secretary     UPS Overnight Delivery 
Utah Public Service Commission  
Heber M. Wells Bldg., 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Re: In the Matter of Consolidated Applications of Rocky Mountain Power for Approval of 

Standard Reciprocal and Non-Reciprocal Pole Attachment Agreements 
Docket No. 10-035-97 

 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
 Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and five copies of the 
Responsive Comments of Electric Lightwave, LLC, along with the Certificate of Service. 
 
 Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing.  Thank you for your 
assistance. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

s/Joyce Pedersen     
Joyce Pedersen 
Legal & Regulatory Administrator 
INTEGRA TELECOM 
763-745-8465 (Direct) 
763-745-8459 (Facsimile) 
Joyce.Pedersen@integratelecom.com 

Enclosures 
 
cc: Attached Service List (w/encls.) (via email) 
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